
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL MESSAGE FOR November 19, 2024 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Families, 
 

I wanted to let you know about an incident that occurred today. During transition this morning, a 
student attempted to fight another student in the hallway, causing a disturbance that lasted a 
few minutes.  
 

Staff members and administrators intervened and separated the students. Our school resource 
officer and the Raleigh Police Department responded to the school after the incident. 
 

Disciplinary measures will be carried out following WCPSS policy. Please know that violence will 
not be tolerated at our school. 
 

I’m grateful for the quick response of our staff and the support from law enforcement and 
WCPSS Security. 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions, and thank you for your continued support of our 
school. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Tina Zarzecki  

 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 


